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Summer is here along with some great riding weather. Yes, we 
have had some windy days but nothing to stop us from riding as 
long as we take a little extra care. Hope all the rain has not 
cause of you any hardship with all the flooding in the Midwest. 
 
As always, I hope everyone is riding safe and defensively. It seems this time of year 
you just have to turn on the news and you hear of a motorcyclist being involved in an 
accident. I remember last year we had 3 or 4 of our chapter members mentioned on 
the news. Please ride safe. 
 
The success of an organization such as the Elkhorn Valley HOG Chapter can only be 
measured by the members in that organization.  Somewhere I heard the lifeblood of 
every organization is the participation of its members. I think this is very true for Elk-
horn Valley HOG.  I am not asking for volunteers so do not give up on my article yet. 
The officers you elected are constantly concerned whether we are making the right 
decisions for the chapter.  We are always asking each other individually and during 
officers meetings what is best for our members?  We are always listening for a sug-
gestion or idea from anywhere that will give our chapter the ñRide and Have Funò.  
We discuss what activities worked well in the past and attempt to come up with new 
places and activities. One concern for every idea is participation. 
 
I personally have asked during chapter meetings for ideas for the things you, as a 
member, want for an activity. 
 
With all of this being said, I feel your officers have come up with some great new 
ideas. Some of these ideas came from the brainstorming at an officers meeting, some 
from your suggestions. Some of these activities I could see becoming added to those 
annual events the chapter has done over the years of it existence. 
 
We still have six more months left in this year. There are several things posted on the 
calendar. If you have some thoughts or ideas on an activity or just any type of change 
to help make Elkhorn Valley HOG Chapter stronger and more successful I would like 
you to drop me an email. I promise we will discuss any idea or concern submitted. 
Again we are working for you to achieve our mission. ñRide and Have Funò. 
  
The only suggestion or idea that is not a good one is the one that is not heard. As a 
rule there is not much that can not be improved on and your officers want to hear 
those ideas, suggestions, concerns and thoughts. As I stated above, simply send me 
an email. 
 

 
Be Safe and Have Fun 
Ace 



One of the kids at the MDA Camp enjoying the ride.  Just remember this picture when 
you think about volunteering for Day of the HOG!  MDA helps so many kids just like 
this one and you can be a part of it!  It only takes a couple of hours out of your day.  
Think of it this way: 
 
Two Hours of Volunteering:  0$ 
A Volunteer T-shirt: 0$ 
The Smile on a Childôs Face: Absolutely Priceless 
 


